
NOTICE TO THE BAR 

 

REMINDER – PROHIBITION OF USE OF TECHNOLOGY SCRIPTS OR BOTS 

TO CAPTURE OR TRANSMIT DATA TO AND FROM JUDICIARY SYSTEMS  

 

 This notice is a reminder to New Jersey attorneys and the public that the use of 

screen-scaping or bulk data transmission scripts violates the Judiciary’s systems 

access user agreements. These measures are prohibited and continued use will result 

in the revocation of access to Judiciary systems. 

  

Automated bots and scripts pose a significant threat to the confidentiality and 

integrity of judiciary data and information.  Implementation of advanced measures is 

needed to reduce the risk posed by such automation.  Accordingly, effective Monday, 

March 25, 2024, any user who attempts to access or transmit Judiciary data and 

information using automation (such as bots or screen-scraping) will have their access 

to all Judiciary systems immediately revoked. 

 

For additional information, please contact Superior Court Clerk Michelle M. 

Smith at michelle.smith@njcourts.gov or (609) 815-2900 ext. 54200.  

 

              

       __________________________________ 

       Hon. Glenn A. Grant     

       Acting Administrative Director of the Courts 

 

Dated: March 19, 2024 
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